From:

Subject: Fwd: Your collection at the UDT/SEAL Museum

Date: Thu, Nov 10, 2016 12:38 pm

Fred Miller

-----Original Message----From: Fred
To:
Sent: Mon, Nov 7, 2016 5:43 pm
Subject: Re: Your collection at the UDT/SEAL Museum

Thank you for the email. I looked around and asked several people but never found you. We attended the sunrise ceremony and left for home in IOWA. 60 miles to go yet Wife is driving. I enjoyed the muster meeting you and see some of my friends.

my guns and knives I want returned. I will send you copies of what I have but never have indicated too anyone they were to remain at the museum. And have from before my agreement expired asked to have them returned but never got a response. I solicited Capt assistance and also and never have had anyone even talked to me pro or con. I have attempted almost every year to speak with someone when attending the musters only to be met with a no response. I will send to you copies of what I have and if at this juncture i am turned away I have no other recourse but seek assistance through other venues.

Sent from my iPhone

- On Nov 7, 2016, at 9:58 AM, Watts Dave
 Good Morning, Fred:
 I had hoped to find you on Saturday after the Muster, but couldn't. I wanted to give you my card so you could contact me.
 My cell phone is
 My address is:
- > I would very much appreciate it if you could mail or email me copies of the documentation you have with the Museum about the collection stored and on display there. They are important items in the Museum's collection, and the only documentation the staff has been able to find indicates that it was a donation not a loan. But I will personally review what you can send me and work hard to find a good resolution of this issue.
- > I hope to hear back from you.
- > Best regards,
- > Dave Watts